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Minutes / Meeting of EAA Chapter 595 

Rio Grande Valley 
    
 EAA Chapter 595 meeting was a Byron & Betty Engle’s house in Harlingen. There were 10 people 
present; 8 members and 2 guests, so quorum was again not met, therefore no business was discussed. 
Much discussion was had about all the world’s problems were presented, cussed & discussed and 
solutions were found for all the problems.  
 
 Larry & Norma Wheelock had to leave early, so everyone adjourned to the workshop to see the 
“Longest Gestation Period for any Homebuilt Airplane in the Civilized World” and how it was 
progressing.  
 
The subject is Byron’s Turner Super T-40A project and the 
Corvair engine he has assembled for it.  
 
The membership thought it was a really pretty engine; 
Byron thanked them and hopes it will run. After ½ hour of 
gawking, everyone went inside for the refreshments and 
most were satisfied (FYI-Schwanke loves raspberry 
anything).  

  
 Some discussion about the Kerrville Fly-In, May 10 & 11, 
Byron has volunteered to park airplanes for 2 hours on the 

0 to 2:30 p.m.  

at 
 corner of Chapin & Closner 

 at 1:30 p.m. 

ill 
ve flown by then. 

ed by (acting) secretary/nle, 
yron Engle 

 

10th from 12:3
  
 The next meet n’ eat will be May 18th, 2014 in Edinburg 
La Parrilla restaurant on the
(Business 83)
  
 The June 2014 

meeting will be back at the Schwanke Mansion Sunday, 
June 1st at 2:00 p.m. The July meeting will be at the same 
(mansion) place, but on Sunday July 13 because the 6th falls 
just after the 4th of July. Who knows, maybe Schwanke w
ha
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